
 
NKHOTAKOTA YOUTH ORGANISATION 

All Communications to Be Addressed Through the Executive Director 

 

World Connect 

 

11th July 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Recommendation Letter Steps of Patriots  

I hereby write this letter on behalf of Nkhotakota Youth Organisation management and it is my 
pleasure to recommend Steps of Patriots as a potential partner for the implementation of the 
project 
 
Nkhotakota Youth Organisation has been working with the organisation since it was established in 
January 2019. They are a group of patriotic youths that are eager to serve their community and 
are passionate about the issues of environment and development.  
 
For more information contact me on +265 999 525 945 or +265 888 525 945. Email; 
r.mbaya@yahoo.com  
 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Rev. Baird Mponda 

Board Chairperson 

Nkhotakota Youth Organisation 
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